
Weekly Newsletter - Autumn Term 1 

What be�er way to spend a 

rainy a�ernoon than to bake 

chocolate chip muffins and 

chocolate brownies for our 

morning snack �me? 

Well today officially marks the halfway point of Term One!  I have no idea where those first few weeks have gone, 

but everyone is really ge$ng se�led into their new rou�nes now and so we are very much looking forward to 

having our first “meet and greet” parents’ evenings of the year.  This will be an opportunity for you to meet your 

child’s class teacher via Teams or in person, to see how they are se�ling into the new school year. 

So if you haven’t done so already, please do book a �me and we are looking forward to saying “hello”. 



Sycamore Class have been learning about asexual reproduc�on in plants this week and they are 

closely monitoring the changes in their spring onion inves�ga�ons!  Having completed their science 

informa�on posters, they have also made some flowers in art to enhance a class display of their 

work. 

Oak Class have been investigating 
the effects of friction on different 
surfaces, for example, how much 
friction each surface created for a 
moving toy car.  Pupils measured 
the distanced travelled on each    
surface to evaluate the amount of 
friction. 



Chris came in this week to meet all of 

the pupils that thought they might 

want to learn how to play the guitar.  

There was an amazing vibe in the 

school hall and a very posi�ve              

response. 


